
 

 

April 27, 2022 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for “Small Business Assistance Program” in fiscal year 2023. The entity 
to receive funding for this project is “Chhaya Community Development Corporation”, located at 
121-18 Liberty Avenue, 2nd Floor Richmond Hill NY 11419. The funding would be used for 
construction costs to deliver multilingual services to help a diverse population of small business 
owners in Congressional District 5. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any 
financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gregory W. Meeks 


